
 

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE June 2017 June 2017 June 2017 June 2017     

Ganzer Road closure, Gowrie JunctionGanzer Road closure, Gowrie JunctionGanzer Road closure, Gowrie JunctionGanzer Road closure, Gowrie Junction    

Ganzer Road realignment works are progressing the next stage of construction including a two-metre 
deep excavation where the new road connects with the existing Ganzer Road. 

From late June 2017late June 2017late June 2017late June 2017, a section of Ganzer Road will 
be temporarily closed to all traffic for approximately closed to all traffic for approximately closed to all traffic for approximately closed to all traffic for approximately 
four weeksfour weeksfour weeksfour weeks.  This will allow for excavation and road 
connection works.  

This will take effect after the reopening of Boundary reopening of Boundary reopening of Boundary reopening of Boundary 
Street.Street.Street.Street. 

Works will be carried out seven days a week. During 
this time, there will be signed detours. 

When the new Ganzer Road alignment opens, 
motorists will use the new intersection at Gowrie 
Junction Road.  

There will be continued changes to traffic conditions 
on Ganzer Road during 2017 while Toowoomba 
Second Range Crossing project works are 
completed. 

Nexus apologises for any inconvenience and 
appreciates your patience while these vital 
construction works are being carried out.  

For more information on the TSRC project, please 
visit www.nexusTSRC.com.au, phone 1800 198 878 
or email info@nexusTSRC.com.au.  

 

Temporary road closure for Ganzer Road, Gowrie Junction 


